
 
 

 

St Alban’s C of E Academy Newsletter 

Autumn Term: Friday 16th September 2022 

 

  

 

 

 

 

  

  

  

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

   

Important Dates 

 Monday 19th September 2022 – Bank Holiday for the Queen’s 

funeral – School closed 

 

 Thursday 22nd September 2022 – Year 5 visit to East Park 

 

 Friday 14th October 2022 – Last day of autumn one term 

 

 Monday 17th October 2022 to Friday 28th October 2022 – 

October half term break 

 

 Monday 31st October 2022 – Children return to school  

 

 Friday 16th December 2022 – Last day of autumn term for 

children 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Welcome Back 

Wow! What a fantastic return to school we have had! It is the end 

of our (technically) third week and children have settled into their 

new classes with positive attitudes and smiles on their faces. Thank 

you to all parents and carers that have ensured their children are in 

school on time – please ensure children are in their classrooms by 

9:00am as this is when gates are closed.  

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

School Uniform 

A massive thank you for ensuring that children have 

returned to school looking so smart.  

Please ensure that children come to school everyday in the 

correct uniform and that all clothing is clearly labelled 

with the child’s name. 

Uniform is as follows: 

White shirt or polo shirt 

Grey or black trousers or grey or black pinafore/skirt 

Blue jumper, sweatshirt or cardigan 

Black shoes (if these are black trainers, they must be all 

black including black soles) 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

My Child at School App 

All correspondence is sent out via the My Child at School app. Please 

ensure that you have the app downloaded to receive any 

correspondence. 

https://www.mychildatschool.com/MCAS/MCSParentLogin  

If you have any issues or questions regarding the app, please contact 

the school office.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

PE Days and PE Kits  

Updated PE days for all year groups were sent via My Child at 

School app at the beginning of this week.  

Children’s PE kit must consist of: 

• Pump bag (clearly labelled with child’s name) 

• Black/navy blue shorts or jogging bottoms depending on 
the weather  

• Black/navy blue zip up jacket or a black/navy blue pull 

over jumper/hoody  
• White T-shirt 

• Black trainers/pumps  

 
 

 

Queen’s Art Competition 

A humungous thank you to the children that have already brought 
in some fantastic portraits of our Queen or some written extracts 

about her importance. 
 

Please return any entries by Tuesday 20th September  

 

There will be one overall winner and three runners up, who will 

win an art set.  Their work, including other children’s work, 

will be displayed in the gallery. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

National Online Safety Guides 

Please see below for posters that can support at home with the 
passing of Queen Elizabeth and online safety. 

 
These posters can be read by parents and carers as well as shared 

with children if you feel appropriate.  
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